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JENERAL UPCOMING GENERAL MEETING: A GREAT COMMUNITY RESOURCE ! AN OUTSTANDING EDUCA-
{EETING TIONAL OPPORTUNITY!!! This is what Mr. John Martin, principal, feels that
S——ENN HIGH Senn High School is all about. Have you already formed an opinion or mental

image of Senn High? Why not get an up-date on this huge complex first hand?
The next General Meeting of the Edgewater Glen Association will be held at Senn
High School and Mr., Martin will give a special presentation of its educational
programs and a brief tour of its facilities. He feels, as many of us do, that
Senn has a great bearing on the future life of our community and wishes to
present its education plans for it.
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ALDERMANIC On February 16th the EGA co-sponsored an Aldermanic Forum presenting the two
FORUM candidates for our 4Oth Ward. Held at the Granville Methodist Church with at
least 200 people in attendance, Sen Esther Saperstein and Mr. Michael Xreloff
; presented their qualifications and addressed the political issues of the race.

The result is now history and we extend our congratulations to the Senator

on her election. We also want to thank her and Mr. Kreloff for attending this
meeting and to wish them both the very best. Whenever the opportunity presents
itself, the EGA will try to bring more informative meetings of this kind to the
community.

REAL ESTATE "The neighborhood still looks awfully good!" said a person who has been s
resident of the Edgewater Glen Area for over 30 years. And, indeed, it must
seem that way to many others. We continue to get ingquiries from neighbors and
A families about the availability of homes in our area. If you know of any in
E the Edgewater Glen the owner may list it with our Real Estate Committee (with-
out any fees, of course). All negotiations are strictly in the hands of the
Fj:l 1 buyer and seller. With good schools; reasonable taxes, great shopping, trans-

portation and community life, it is little wonder that few houses are for sale.
il However, if you know of one that could be referred to a buyer, contact Mary
Ryder at 973-5197 or Mary Kennedy at 7i3-5548. They will be happy to help out.

EDGEWATER Now that our Edgewater Branch Library has been open more than a year we'll

LIBRARY look into the many fine programs offered. For adults they have movies every
Wed. at 3 P.M. and Thurs. at 7:30 P. M. Coming up will be a lecture on the
Titanic April 1Tth and lecture on the liners of the 20th Century on June 12.
There is a Senlor Citizen group which meets on Friday at 1 P.M., a play-reading
group on Tues. at 7:30 P.M. and Americanization classes Mon. and Fri.at 7:15 P.M.

Por children there are story hours (age 3 - S) and movies every Thurs. at 3:45,
for children 5 - 12. They have special programs offered such as Story Dramati-
zations of Ferdinand the Bull coming Sat. May 3 and have also had fine puppet
shows. There will be & slide show Tues. April 15 at 10:30 A.M. for parents
regarding children's books. A special exhibit of the art class (10-13 Yrs.)
will be shown Sat., April 5.

We've looked forward to & fine neighborhood library, so stop in - enjoy the
books and records and look into their many programs. The librarians have all
been very helpful and enjoy your participation.

EGA is a community organization within the area bounded by Granville, Norwood, Clark and Broadway . .




SHOPPING

Since 1927 the Kahnweiler family has been operating the Fair Hardware Store
AROUND

at 1125 W. Granville, The entrance to the store is filled with a display

q of beautiful gift items including crystal glassware, candles, pictures 2nd

——— artificial flower arrangements made at the store by Mr. Castle. Present

( owner, Mr. Robert Kahnweiler, also carries a large supply of housewares,
painting supplies and "the largest selection of clocks on the North Side."

The EGA wants to extend our best wishes and thanks to the Fair Hardware on
their 4Bth year in service to this community. Store hours are daily 8:30
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:i% - T7:00, Sat til 6 and Sun. 9 - 2.
?e" Upon entering the huge keg-like doorway of The Winery North Restaurant &
Lounge at 6232 N. Broadway, an old world etmosphere greets the customer.
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Wine bottles, high step booths and the smell of thick pan pizza contribute
to the warm atmosphere. There are different sizes of pizza with a variety
of toppings, also hamburgers and a chef's salad are on the menu. The Winery
has been open for a year ani sanager Norman Kishtaini says they are open
Mon - Thru and Sun 5:00 - 12:30, Friday 5 - 1:00, Ssat 5 - 2:00.

CONSERVATION The Conservation Committee is planning the 3rd Annual Garden Walk again this
summer., What a great opportunity to meet your neighbors and see the lovely
gardens. So, let's think about planning our gardens and spring cleaning our
yards for all to enjoy. Anyone interested in working on this event should
contact committee chairwoman Mary Donlan 973-6032.

Unfortunately our "Welcome to Edgewater Glen" sign vhich was put up at
Glenlake and Broadway has been taken down twice due to vandalism. We are
proud of our neighborhood and would like to purchase more signs, but at
$60 a sign this could become a costly project. We are presently working on
a solution to this problem and hope to remedy it soon.

BLOCK WHO'S YOUR EGA BLOCK REPRESENTATIVE? - Here they are - let them know you need
REPS them and give your support to them.
1200 Hood -~ E3 Kelley 338-1059 1200 Glenlake - Mickey Laseter 338-9585
G 1300 Hood - Don Mahoney 76l4-5920 1300 Glenlake - Roreen Waters 465-2770
oG 1400 Hood - Dudley Parenteau 274-0949 1400 Glenlake - Mary Collins LE5-3307
- == 1500 Hood - Gene Ryder 973-5197 1500 Glenlake - Lou Wicklin L65-2355
‘ 1200 Worwood - Bob Szymanski 973-3211 At present we have no block
1300 Norwood - Dan Kamrow T43-Looh representatives from Granville; anyone

1400 Norwood - Wally Bradford 761-1912 caring to volunteer please contact
1500 Norwood - Syril Schloss 262-5567 President Mitchell Bennett 465-6680.

HANDYMAN Spring is coming so we'll be ready for cleaning, painting, and fixing. We

LIST all like to get the best, reliable job done. Please contact the Randymen
list if you have had reliable jobs done that we can add them for all to use
when g:at special project needs doing. For information call Richard Merrill
973-594k0,

»

NEW NEIGHBORS: Welcome! The Rodgriguez family, Dick and Charlene
Devine, Jim and Vilma Salvatore family and Jerry and Katrina Swanson
all from the 1200 and 1300 blocks of Glenlake. O Mr. and Mrs. Terry
Kiely of the 1400 block of Glenlake. I From the 1200 block of Norwood
ve welcome Ron & Karen Hatfield, Ron & Peggy Warren, Steve and Carole
Yamashita, Virginia Parker, Cbarles Parker and Warren Pickrell.

CONGRATULATIONS ON NEW BABIES: Dewn and Bud Wyman family have a new
daughter Jennifer [1 Conrad and Ginny Campe Family welcome & new
daughter Mary Elizabeth [ George and Linda Cooke family has a new

son Michael [1 and a new grandchild, Xatherine for the Roger Brinkmans.

REMINDER: GENERAL MEETING - MARCH 26TH - WED, 7:30 P.M. - SENN HIGH SCHOOL

APPLICATION EDGEWATER GLEN ASSOCIATION
FOR

MEMBERS HTP Send this application to Mrs. Sheila Gallagher, 1252 W. Hood, Chicago 60660

DUES: $2.00 Single [ | $3.00 Family [ |

NAME

ADDRESS PHONE




